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Holly Hill
Church School

Life in all its Fullness

21 June 2023

Dear Parent/Carer

Transition Day

Unfortunately, due to the recent announcement of the teacher strike days, Birmingham have moved the Transition
Day to Wednesday 12 July 2023. After speaking with Reaside we have agreed to move the day of transition
for Year 2 children to the same date. All other arrangements for the day remain the same and Reaside will be
writing to you also.

We therefore will not expect the children in Year 2 to attend Holly Hill on Wednesday 12* July.

Should you have any further questions please do not hesitate to get speak to me.

Kindest regards,

Mr Mark Carr
Head of School

New Street, Rubery, Rednal, Birmingham, B45 OEU
‘. Tele: 0121 675 8700
Website: www.hollyhill.bham.sch.uk i
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Executive Headteacher: Charlotte Taylor ~ Head of School: Mark Carr

This school is committed to safequarding and promoting the welfare of children and young people and expects all
staff and volunteers to share this commitment
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